Dear Student,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted at Hogwarts School of Magical Treble Makers.



Students shall be required to report to the Chamber of Reception upon arrival of Week 4. Preparation begins the week of September 12.

Please ensure that the utmost attention be made to the list of requirements herewith to prepare for your journey from The Great State of Texas to Hogwarts.

We very much look forward to receiving you as part of the new generation of Hogwarts' Treble Makers.

Yours sincerely,

Minerva McGonagall
Deputy Headmistress

## HOGWARTS SCHOOL of MAGICAL TREBLE MAKERS

Headmaster - Albus Dumbledore
(Order of Merlin, First Class, Grand Sorc.,
Chf. Warlock, Supreme Mugwump, International
Confed. of Wizards)

## REQUIREMENTS FOR All Future Treble Makers

Students should bring their Binder of Daily Practice to each lesson with their Record of Homework complete.

Week 1: 4 Privet Drive (You are HERE)

Week 2: Ollivander's At Diagon Alley
Students will need to submit payment for their wand at
Ollivander's in the form of One Completed Card of
Practice

Week 3: Platform 9 % - Hogwarts' Express
Students will need to bring their Notarized Train
Ticket which entitles them to passage to Hogwarts and
treats for the journey.

Week 4: Chamber Of Reception
Students will need to bring their completed Card of
Listening, to be sorted into the appropriate Musical
House.

Students may also bring, if they desire, an owl or a cat or a toad, if it is temporarily frozen under the Petrificus Totalus spell.

Parents are reminded that first years are not allowed their own broomstick and that students may only purchase one wand.

Yours sincerely,

Lucinda Thomsonicle-Pocus
Chief Attendant of Treble Maker Provisions